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This bill is unacceptable and is unconstitutional, it has no place in our state. 

Naturopathic physicians undergo rigorous training and approach the health of their 

patients as a whole person. With the current state of our world, we need to be 

supporting them right now more than ever! They are the ones healing people from 

things that medical doctor's aren't. They are a pillar to our community and as a 

patient and supporter for ND's, I urge you to throw it out immediately. If you want to 

hold a healthcare provider to a higher standard, why aren't you starting with Medical 

Doctor's? This is government over reach in the worst degree and has no place in 

healthcare. Thank you for your time and consideration. It's a hard NO for me! 

 


